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Although several noble
metals have been used for
various purposes, AgNPs have
been focused on potential
applications in cancer
diagnosis and therapy. In
this review, we discuss the
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pharmacy applications and
drug delivery systems due to
their inert nature,
stability, high disparity,
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Dependent on the starting
materials, the end product
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genius German chemist Prof.
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polyaddition reaction, it
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Otto Bayer is recognized as
the father of polyurethane.
The polyurethane synthesis
chemistry is easy in its
basics, but becomes complex
in the laboratory setting.
The variety in the starting
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Polyurethanes: Structure,
Properties, Synthesis ...
During the past years, great
progress has been achieved
in HACNT research. In this
review, we systematically
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Finally, we present a
summary and outlook for the
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Horizontally aligned carbon
nanotube arrays: growth ...
These properties include
increased tensile strength,
conductivity and thermal
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synthesis, characterization,
electrical properties, and
applications of polymer
nanocomposites such as sun
protection, resistive
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One‐Dimensional
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Importantly, graphene and
its derivatives have been
explored in a wide range of
applications, such as
electronic and photonic
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